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Message from Kindergarten

Thank you dear parents for sharing your beautiful children with us! We have had a great
week, learning about each other and how CCS works. Students had their first special on
Tuesday afternoon with Mrs. Devlin.

The class is off to a great start and earned the first “bucket” of popcorn by getting ten pieces
of popcorn for great whole class behavior. The students enjoyed a popsicle party on
Thursday.

Thank you for sending in supplies.

The best way to contact me is by email. Have a great weekend!

c.martin@cvillecatholic.org

Announcements

Just a few reminders...
● -Initial your child’s folder each evening.
● -Make sure your daughter is wearing shorts under her jumper.
● Remind your son to pick up the toilet seat. (All of K share the same bathroom.)
● -Send in a small blanket or towel for read and rest time.
● -Send in headphones if you have not already done so.
● -Please send a lanyard, a clip, or discuss a plan to help your child keep up with his or

her mask. Please send an extra mask.

Important Dates:

● 8/30 Blue/Gold Day Please send your child in uniform bottoms
● 9/6 Labor Day
● 9/9 JK-5 Back to School night
● 9/24 Jk-5 11:30 dismissal
● 10/11 Teacher work day
● 10/22 11:30 dismissal

mailto:c.martin@cvillecatholic.org


We will begin our one on one assessment of each child next week, so that we have a
beginning point for everyone.

Next Week

Students will be doing lots of fun activities centered around the book Chicka Chicka Boom
Boom. We will continue learning about Creation and exploring Math manipulatives and
numbers 1-5.

Week in Review

Religion

We have been talking about the Story of Creation and have been saying our prayers. We
colored things that God created and listened to a song about the days of creation..

Science

We discussed staying safe by: washing our hands, wearing face coverings, and coughing or
sneezing into our elbows. Nurse Weber showed the class how to properly wash their hands.
On Wednesday, we made an egg float by adding salt to the water and increasing the density
of the water. On Thursday, we put vinegar and food coloring in a cup with a raw egg. Students
saw bubbles in the cup. On Monday, we will check our eggs to see what the acid in the
vinegar did to the eggs.

Math



We have been adding a date to the calendar, counting the number of days in school, finding
the calendar’s pattern for the month, saying the days of the week and months of the year,
talking about the temperature, and discussing seasons.

Language Arts

We have been reading lots of books. We often look for rhyming words, how the characters are
treating each other, and how they solve problems. We have discussed three ways to read a
book: read the pictures, read the words, and retell the story.


